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URGENT : Change to arrangements for Y6 Henley River and Rowing Museum Trip 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 23 Sep 2019 14:45 

  

Dear Parent, 

 

We have had a high number of parents express concerns regarding congestion in and around the station at 

peak times and how this could well prove problematic for dropping Year 6 pupils off for the trips to the 

Henley River and Rowing Museum by 8.30am. 

 

We have therefore adjusted the original plan from meeting at the station to assembling at school at 8.20 am 

where their teachers will register them before walking up to the station. 

 

Tuesday 24th September - 6G pupils arrive at school at 8.20am, via Oxford Road Pedestrian 

Entrance 

 

Wednesday 25th September - 6W pupils arrive at school at 8.20am, via Oxford Road Pedestrian 

Entrance 

 

Monday 30th September - 6B pupils arrive at school at 8.20am, via Oxford Road Pedestrian Entrance 

 

This change should avoid the inevitable upset and disappointment if, for some reason, traffic problems led to 

a pupil missing the train. 

 

Each class should be back before 3.30pm and pick up will be from the playground as normal. If for any 

reason the train back to school is delayed, we will update you via ParentMail. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Year 6 Team 
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